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(b)   Pilot Scheme for Area Working
Members were then invited to consider the submission of Wards for inclusion within the pilot scheme on Area Working.

A Member commented that it may be prudent to put forward areas where neighbourhood working was functioning well as examples of best practice, together with Wards comprising of Members of each of the Political Parties to demonstrate that they could work effectively together, regardless of political persuasion.

Discussion arose during which Members moved the Yewdale, Longtown and Denton Holme Wards as the basis for the proposed pilot scheme.

A Member added that this constituted a real step forward for which all Members of this Committee should to be congratulated. 

RESOLVED – That the Executive be advised that this Committee wishes to nominate the Yewdale, Longtown and Denton Holme Wards for inclusion within the proposed pilot scheme on Area Working, and that the Committee looks forward to the matter being progressed in early course.







